
 
 

   

 

 
 

September 21​st​ - 25​th College Week 
Tuesday, September 22​nd Dance Company Auditions (3:30-5pm) 
Thursday, September 24​th Parent Teacher Conferences by appt.  (4-7pm) 
Friday, September 25​th EARLY DISMISSAL - PTCs 
Friday, September 25​th Parent Teacher Conferences by appt.  (1-4pm) 
Tuesday, September 29​th 12th Grade United Way Day (12:30-1:50pm) 
September 30​th​ - October 1​st HS Boys Golf State Tournament 
Thursday, October 1​st Builders Assembly - Virtual (12:45-1:45pm) 
Friday, October 2​nd EARLY DISMISSAL - Grading Day 
Friday, October 2​nd Spirit Day 
October 2​nd​- 3​rd HS Girls Tennis State Matches 
  
For updates, additional event information, and athletic events, please visit our campus website at 

http://www.draper3.americanprep.org​. 
 

Upcoming Early Dismissal Dates 
We have a few modified days coming up, some of which coordinate with Draper 2 scheduling.  

● Friday, September 25th - 12:05 PM​ Dismissal for Parent Teacher Conferences 
● Friday, October 2nd - 12:05 PM​ Dismissal for grading and teacher work day 
● Wednesday, October 7th - 12:05 PM​ Dismissal for grading and teacher work day 
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Parent Teacher Conferences 
Parent Teacher Conferences will take place on Thursday and Friday, the 24th and 25th of September.  Here 
are the details: 

● Dates/Times: ​Thu, 24th from 4 PM - 7 PM & Fri, 25th from 12:30 PM - 4 PM 
● Format: ​By appointment.​  ​These are NOT open house style conferences​. 
● Location: on campus or via Zoom* 
● Conference times: 10 minutes each 
● How to sign up: All through Skyward! 

○ Please watch this 60 second video tutorial from Skyward on signing up for conferences 
(​video​) 

○ *Zoom calls: If you would prefer to do a Zoom call please first sign up for a time slot through 
Skyward. Then email the following to the respective teacher: 

○ Your name 
○ Student's name & respective course 
○ Day and time of your conference 
○ request to do Zoom (the teacher will set up the Zoom) 

● Mrs. Stewart and Mrs. Gow (Math) - if your student has either of these teachers for math you will 
receive a separate email with a signupgenius link to schedule conferences for them (just them, you 
can still use the Skyward app to sign up for conferences with their other teachers).  

● Roaming teacher locations: As a reminder we have a few teachers who teach in different rooms 
throughout the day. They do have a home base classroom they share with another teacher. You will 
find them there during conferences: 

○ Ms. Scott, ELA (Room 116) 
○ Mr. Martin, Latin (Room 120) 
○ Ms. Anderson, Math (Room 125) 
○ Mrs. Lowe, Foods (Prep Kitchen, 3rd floor) 
○ Mrs. Wilde, ELA (Room 230) 

 

12th Grade United Way Day 
12th grade's United Way Day is happening on ​Tuesday, September 29​ during 4th period.  United Way Day 
is a large annual service project that the seniors participate in.  This year we are partnering with an 
organization called "Stitching Hearts," a humanitarian group that helps people who have been impacted by 
natural disasters, those without a home, and refugees.  For our project, we will be making sleeping mats for 
families who lost their homes in the 2018 Paradise, California fire, and creating toys and games for children. 
Because Stitching Hearts is a non-profit group, they gather their supplies through donations.  Here's what 
we need from students: 
We invite all the 12th-grade students to bring $2-$3 so that the organization can replenish their supplies 
after the event. We want to have this before the event starts. 
We also need plastic grocery bags!  These need to be in good condition, with no holes or tears, since they 
will be used to put together sleeping mats.  
Students can bring these materials to the Character Development Office. 
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Watch APA Athletic Home Games 
Watch our home games live on the Draper APA Athletics YouTube site. Check the school calendar on the 
Draper 3 website​ to see the upcoming game times, and then ​click here to watch. 
 

Information for Off Campus Students 
Off campus students, please remember, when you drop off items at school please have your name, teacher 
name, and period legibly written.  
 
Here is the continuous schedule for the testing center: 
Wednesday 4:30pm - 6:30pm ONLINE 
https://zoom.us/j/96131441866?pwd=Sjh1Zk40WjFnWHFYK3NUZ1JZUURxZz09 
Meeting ID: 961 3144 1866 
Passcode: GoodLuck 
 
Thursday 4:30pm - 6:30pm IN PERSON 
 
Friday 4:30pm - 6:30pm ONLINE 
https://zoom.us/j/97697650478?pwd=ejQ3SXNKU0JGUHdCUzU3NmYvMlVzZz09 
Meeting ID: 976 9765 0478 
Passcode: GoodLuck 
 
Saturday 1pm-3pm ONLINE 
https://zoom.us/j/95196699456?pwd=ZVJyUUdjMkt3MUhORmNFc2Q4SzBVUT09 
Meeting ID: 951 9669 9456 
Passcode: GoodLuck 
 
If you have any questions, please email ​d3offcampus@apamail.org​. 
 

 
 

- Reminders ​(repeat information from previous newsletter)​ -  
 

College Week 
College Week will be slightly different this year. We will not be visiting college campuses in person, but we 
will still have fun activities and some virtual tours. ​Friday, September 25th​ will be College T-Shirt Day, so 
students and teachers will be able to showcase their favorite college on that day. 
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Mark Your Calendar: Dance Company Auditions 
If you are interested in trying out for Dance Company, please mark your calendars for the upcoming 
auditions. They will take place on ​September 22nd, 3:30-5:00 P.M.​, in the D3 Multipurpose Room (on the 
3rd floor). Questions can be directed to Kadie Mahoney at ​kmahoney@apamail.org​. 
 

American Prep Offers Free Meals to All Enrolled Students 
Thanks to a USDA free meal waiver, American Preparatory Academy will begin offering lunch at no cost to 
all enrolled students who pre-order beginning Tuesday, September 15th at all school locations. All students 
are eligible, whether they are learning in the classroom, online or at home. 

How to Order 
All families are asked to follow our normal procedures for ordering lunch: 

1. Complete an application​ https://www.americanprep.org/school-lunch-program/eligibility/ 
Regardless of your status, all lunches will be free.  

2. Our school lunch staff will set up an account on our online ordering system. 
3. Parents receive instructions to pre-order lunches one month at a time (currently through the end of 

September). 
If you have already completed an application and would like to order free lunches, email 
lunch@apamail.org​ so we can set up an account for online ordering. 
 

On Campus Students 
Lunch is served to each elementary classroom, and in the Jr. High and High School cafeterias. All meals 
must be pre-ordered 48 hours in advance. Lunches are prepared off-site, and are not always available upon 
demand. All lunches are COLD sack lunches. Microwaves are available for secondary students.  
 

Off Campus Students 
Off Campus learners may pick up meals at specific times and locations as designated by each school. 
Additionally, these families may pick up meals for any siblings who are 18 years of age or younger. All meals 
must be pre-ordered 48 hours in advance. 
Pick up times found here -​ https://www.americanprep.org/school-lunch-program/ 
 

Temporary Benefit 
USDA does not guarantee the length of this free meal waiver.  They are committing to free meal service 
through December 31st, 2020 or until current funding runs out. Due to the potential expiration of this 
waiver, we are encouraging parents to continue applying for free and reduced meal eligibility so that they 
won’t experience a lapse in benefits. 
 

Great Parent Volunteer Opportunity! 
Work from home! We are looking for some parents to help take tests and transfer them to Google Forms. If 
you are familiar with Google Forms and would like to help, please contact Mr. Christensen 
(​todd.christensen@apamail.org​) & Mrs. Hollinger (​carole.hollinger@apamail.org​). Thank you! 
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Please Drive Courteously 
Parents, we'd like to ask that you please follow all traffic flow regulations on Lone Peak Parkway.  In order 
to enter the campus drive you must come from the north of Lone Peak from at least 114th South.  Please 
do not use neighborhoods or business parking/driving ways to turn around.  We have received feedback 
from our neighbors and local businesses that our traffic using their driving/parking ways to turn around is 
problematic.  We ask that you be respectful and thoughtful to our neighbors. 
 

APA Mountain Biking Club 
If you are interested in mountain biking, join the new APA Mountain Biking Club. The club will meet 
Thursdays after school at a Corner Canyon bike trail (TBD). You will need a mountain bike, a helmet, a way 
to get to the trail, and a desire to ride. If you are interested, please email Coach Andersen at 
randersen@apamail.org​. Please include your name, number, and email address in your email, so that he 
can contact you about participating in the club. 
 

Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character 

mailto:randersen@apamail.org

